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Written Report for Faculty Senate May 8, 2009
Members of the Distance Education Committee:

Lisa Frazier, Robert Hannu, John Newman, Gregory Schmaltz, Eric Woodman, James Elithorp, Karen Mowrey, Richard Southard, and Squy Wallace

1. Response from the faculty survey showed 10 faculty (28.6%) responded yes to using scanned documents in their coursework and 25 (71.4%) responded no. Comments from the survey indicated the ability to scan and submit documents would be beneficial to both students and faculty. A search for inexpensive, document feed scanners that will produce PDF files indicated a price range from $65 - $100. The possibility to purchase and install five such scanners at the Winnemucca, Battle Mountain, Ely, Pahrump, and Elko campuses is being pursued. The scanners would be located on campus where student access would be greatest.
2. Blackboard 8 will be fully implemented in the Fall 2009 semester. Lisa Frazier reported that development and testing of Blackboard 8 has been ongoing during the Spring 2009 semester. The interface will show no noticeable changes between WebCampus and Blackboard. Faculty training will not be needed for the new system as the majority of the changes are to the background operations of the system.
Respectfully submitted,

John Newman – Distance Education Chairman
